
After a year of trying to get approvals the club finally 
managed to get a permit to remove the gravel bar in the 
channel in September. There was concern expressed that 
dredging then would only have to be done again in the 
Spring. Given the difficulty in getting a permit, the need to 
remove the gravel, and the possibility it would help with 
the Spring flood, the Directors decided to go ahead. Each 
year bring new challenges. A report will be made to the 
Spring AGM on May 23. 
Share report
2009 saw 10 new members with 13 retirements. Eighteen new 
shares were issued for a current total of 227 earned, active 
shares.A share is issued for 5 years of regular membership 
and are returned on leaving the club. They may be passed to a 
inheriting active family member 

PINE RIVER BOAT CLUB INC Income 
Statement 01/01/09 to 12/31/09
General Revenue
Memberships- RENEWAL    15650.00
Memberships-NEW       3300.00
Memberships-SOCIAL           50.00
Memberships-LATE FEES        200.00
Membership Refund         100.00
Docking Fees           95.00
Wiener Roast      -1330.24
Total! ! ! ! ! !  17864.76

Other revenue!! ! ! !        22.29
Total Revenue!! ! ! !   17887.05

Expense
Honorariums! ! ! ! !    300.00
Insurance! ! ! ! !  1385.64
Bank Charges!! ! ! !     42.00
Office Supplies! ! ! !   195.99
Flags & Pennants! ! ! !   839.03
Property Taxes! ! ! !  7528.66
Misc. Expenses! ! ! !   118.65
Donations! ! ! ! !   600.00
Water Lot rental! ! ! !  1409.44
Grass Cutting! ! ! ! !   810.00
Repair & Maintenance!! ! ! 13763.93
Website! ! ! ! !    258.05
Dredging! ! ! ! !    250.00
South Side hydro! ! ! !    300.00
Utilities! ! ! ! !    864.58

Total expenses! ! ! !  28673.70

Net Income! ! ! ! ! -10786.65

Dues are sent to 
Dan Sevcik
180 Oldfield Dr.
Kitchener, Ontario N2A 3S5

General
 Welcome to the 2010 boating season. This newsletter is a summary of important 2010 boating season 
information, event dates and membership information. Please refer to the Boat Club web site
 http://www.pineriverboatclub.ca/ for additional details. A new member information sheet, gate key & a 
pennant will be provided to all new members.. Please inform your Harbour Master if there will be a delay or if 
you are not putting your dock in this year. Boat Club rules state if you do not put in a dock, your space will be 
given to the next boater on the list. Boats no larger than twenty-four foot are a reasonable limit acceptable for 
our river.

The On Time date for 2009 dues is  March 1    !!! 

http://www.pineriverboatclub.ca
http://www.pineriverboatclub.ca


PINE RIVER BOAT CLUB INC Income Statement 01/01/09 to 12/31/09

2010 Bridge and Board of Directors
           cottage   home
Commodore   Howard Madill    395-5608   519-696-2111
Vice Commodore   Mike McCourt    395-2826   519-356-2426 
Rear Commodore  John Wood     395-2721   519-679-4938 
Fleet Captain   Doug Spitzer    395-0649   519-885-2939 
Past Commodore   Tim Johnston    395-3762  
Secretary    Gordon Cale    395-2291   
Treasurer    Dan Sevcik     395-0331   519-748-1230 
Director     Gary Schwindt    395-3851   519-743-3430
Director & North Harbor Master  Peter Palubiski   395-0115  
Director &South Harbor Master Paul Buttinger   395-4300   519-579-5859
Director @ Large  Nick Dendy    395-0595   519-650-2288
Web Master   Barry Cress    395-2657   519-747-2783 

2010 Important dates
March 1   Date for on time payment of 2009 dues  
April 25  Board of Directors Meeting at the club house  10:30 am
May 23   Spring Annual Meeting of the membership    11:00 am
June 27  Docks should be in or Harbour Master told of delay
Saturday July 31  BBQ & Corn Roast at the Club House 6 pm 
August 22  Board of Directors Meeting     10:30 am
September 5 Fall Annual Meeting at the Club House   10:30 am

Show your pride and sprit for our club!  In an effort 
to drive some Boat Club spirit the Vice – Commodore 
has had some T-Shirts made up with our club logo on 
them.  The shirts will be available at the May 
meeting or please come see Michael McCourt at 910 
Victoria Street Pt Clarke.  (519.395.2826) and we 
will make sure you get what you need.  $25 each.

!

Boating in the Pine River in 1958. Yes there 
is a history of the club being prepared.


